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Item 2.02  Results of Operations and Financial Condition

On July 25, 2007, Cognex Corporation (the "Company") issued a news release to
report a delay in its second quarter earnings release date due to a voluntary
review of transactions originating at its Japanese subsidiary. The news release
also included information regarding the expected impact on the Company's results
of operations in the fourth quarter of 2006 and the first quarter of 2007. The
information regarding the expected impact remains subject to change pending
completion of the review.

The news release is furnished as Exhibit 99.1 hereto. The information in this
Current Report on Form 8-K, including the Exhibit attached hereto, shall not be
deemed "filed" for purposes of Section 18 of the Securities Exchange Act of
1934, nor shall it be deemed to be incorporated by reference in any filing under
the Securities Act of 1933 or the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, regardless of
any general incorporation language in such filing.

Certain statements made in the news release, which do not relate solely to
historical matters, are "forward-looking statements" within the meaning of the
Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995, including statements regarding
the Company's continuing review of the transactions originating at its Japanese
subsidiary and the expected impact on its results of operations. These
forward-looking statements involve risks and uncertainties that could cause
actual results to differ materially from those projected or anticipated,
including, but not limited to, the possibility that the final results of the
Company's continuing review have a greater impact on its historical results of
operations. The Company undertakes no obligation to update information contained
in these forward-looking statements. For further information regarding risks and
uncertainties associated with the Company's business, please refer to the
Company's filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission, including the
Company's Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2006.

Item 9.01 Financial Statements and Exhibits

(d)    Exhibits

Exhibit No.      Description
-----------      -----------

99.1             News release, dated July 25, 2007, issued by Cognex Corporation

                                   SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned thereunto duly authorized.

                              COGNEX CORPORATION

Date: July 26, 2007           By:  /s/ Richard A. Morin
                                   -------------------------
                                   Name:  Richard A. Morin
                                   Title: Senior Vice President of Finance,
                                          Chief Financial Officer, and Treasurer
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